
 

5th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A New School Year 
 
It has been good to restart this week after the summer holiday. We have been pleased with 
the start, which has been made by pupils and students.  
 
Over the summer much work has been done once again on the school premises, and we 
are grateful to our site team for the many hours they have given to making sure that 
everything was ready for the start of term. When you next visit the school, you will notice 
the boards from the recent exhibition at the Croydon Clocktower now well distributed 
around the school buildings. They look good!  
 
Presentation and Information Evenings 
A reminder of the dates:  
 

Year Group Date 

8 Tuesday 24th September 6pm -7.30pm 

9  Wednesday 18th September 6pm – 7.30pm 

10  Wednesday 25th September 6pm – 7.30pm 

11 Thursday 26th September 6pm – 7.30pm 

 

Arrangements for Open Evenings (for current Year 6 pupils)  
As before, we alter the school day slightly before and after each Open Evening:  
 
Wednesday 11th September –  Early closure 2.25pm (to prepare for the Open Evening) 
Thursday, 12th September –  Late arrival 9.15am go straight to Period 1 (not Registration) 
Tuesday, 1st October -   Early closure 2.25pm (to prepare for the Open Evening) 
Wednesday, 2nd October- Late arrival 9.25am go straight to Period 1 (not Registration) 
 

Please note, there will be no morning Tutor Time or Assembly on these two days. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Parrish 
Headteacher  

An Opportunity to Celebrate and Connect 
The Presentation and Information Evenings are a valuable opportunity for parents, carers, 
and pupils to come together as a school community. These events are not just about 
sharing important information for the year ahead, but also a chance to celebrate the 
fantastic work pupils have been doing. We will celebrate academic excellence and 
achievements with awards, by recognising the hard work and dedication of pupils. The 
evening allows us to connect as a school community, fostering a sense of pride and 
belonging that is crucial for the future success of your child and the school. Your presence 
and support at these events are greatly appreciated and play a vital role in maintaining our 
strong and connected school community. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Information and Presentation Evenings. 
 

 


